
TOWN OF SHARON
ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES

MARCH 11, 2015

11:00 A.M. Called meeting to order. Present: Paula B. Keefe, Richard B. Gorden and Mark J. Mazur.
Ellen W. Abelson participated remotely and concurred in each decision made by the
Board.

1. Mr. Mazur reported to the Board on the results of his 3/3/2015 meeting with the Board of
Selectmen. The Selectmen agreed to open the Town Warrant and insert a new article for the
owner of 9 Glendale and the possible re-imbursement of some of their taxes.

2. The Board approved the minutes to our 2/25/2015 meeting.

3. The Board approved and then signed a letter to a taxpayer who had filed a late abatement
application.

4. The Board was reminded about Open Meeting Law Training that will be held in Town on
3/26/2015.

5. The Board took the following actions on Fiscal year 2015 applications for exemption for the
owners of the following parcels:

Parcel # 93-22 Clause 22 Granted
Parcel # 42-17 Clause 22 Granted

6. The Board took the following actions on Fiscal Year 2015 applications for abatement for the
owners of the following parcels:

Parcel # 62-44 Denied
Parcel # 63-30 Granted
Parcel # 111-97 Denied
Parcel # 64-26 Denied
Parcel # 72-75 Denied
Parcel # 33-58 Denied
Parcel # 57-30 Granted
Parcel # 93-105 Denied
Parcel # 83-73 Denied
Parcel # 39-45 Denied
Parcel # 65-31 Granted
Parcel # 91-109 Granted
Parcel # 112-44 Denied

7. The Board will hold their next meeting at 10:30 A.M. on Thursday, March 19, 2015

12:40 P.M. Adjourned.


